
 

 

         Madrid, 27 February 2018 

 

 

In compliance with Section 228 of Legislative Royal Decree 4/2015, of 23 October, 

enacting the consolidated text of the Securities Market Act, we duly report the 

following: 

PRICE SENSITIVE INFORMATION  

 

Dividend for the 2017 fiscal year  

The Board of Directors of the Company, at its meeting held today, 27 February, 2018, 

has agreed to propose to the General Shareholders' Meeting, scheduled for next April 

10th. on first call, the distribution of a gross dividend of 6.50 euros per share out of the 

2017 net profit.  

The proposal involves the distribution of 80% of the net profit generated by the 

Company AENA, SME, SA ("AENA") in the 2017 fiscal year. 

If approved by the General Shareholders' Meeting, the dividend will be paid in cash on 

19 April, 2018. 

 

Secretary of the Board of Directors 

Juan Carlos Alfonso Rubio 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 


